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Friday, February 12, 2021 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NaCOVERC has learnt with great dismay that some members of our society (including senior 

public and private officials) seem to be flouting the measures instituted to help curtail the second 

wave of COVID-19 in Sierra Leone. 

NaCOVERC has received numerous concerns from our law enforcement officers, also citing 

instances of molestation at check points by people not willing to subject themselves to COVID-19 

screening. As our country continues to record coronavirus cases, law enforcement agents are 

critical in keeping the virus in check. 

NaCOVERC therefore alerts the general public to these unacceptable happenings which may 

demotivate our personnel and imperil our COVID-19 Response; and to advise that those who 

choose to discountenance any of the COVID-19 regulations, will be doing so at their own peril. 

 Let it be known that law enforcement officials have clear and unequivocal directives to ensure 

that everybody fully complies with the measures introduced from time to time to contain COVID-

19.  

The cooperation of the general public is highly solicited. 
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